
 

Dear parent/carer 
 
Free School Meals 
 
During this period of lockdown and our students not on school site, we will be providing Free School 
Meal vouchers for those children that are eligible for free school meals currently. 
 
We have set up an online system to enable us to email you supermarket vouchers direct to you – 
similar to last year’s free school meal provision during the spring lockdown.  
 
Vouchers will be for £15 per week and we will endeavor to email your vouchers to you on a 
Monday/Tuesday of every week.  Vouchers will be valid for 31 days from the date of issue. 
 
Please note that if your child is still attending school as a vulnerable/key worker student they will 
receive their free school lunch in the normal way on school site and therefore no voucher will be 
issued. 
 
Vouchers will be able to be redeemed at the following supermarkets: 
  

1. Aldi 
2. Asda 
3. Tesco 
4. Morrisons 
5. Iceland 
6. McColl’s 
7. Waitrose 
8. Marks and Spencer 

 
I have also attached a user guide for you from the software provider (Huggg). 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact the school office 01636 615000 or 
office@newarkacademy.co.uk  
 
Kind regards  
 

Newark Academy
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